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SSP Student and Graduate Are Essay Contest Winners
Sep 12th, 2011 by sfs

SFS' Security Studies Program (SSP) has reason to be proud as a recent alumna and a current student took
first and second place respectively in a national essay contest commemorating the September 11th attacks.

Sara Moller (G’06), won first place and a scholarship of $20,000 in the National Richard A.
Clarke Graduate Student Monograph Contest sponsored by the California-based Center for First
Amendment Studies.

Second place and a scholarship of $10,000 went to Dimitar Georgiev (G’13).

“It’ a great honor and also very personal for me,” Moller says. “For my generation and many
others 9/11 was a defining moment. ... It forced me to re-examine what I thought I knew and
believed about the world.

Her monograph titled, “Lessons Learned and Unlearned: The Tenth Anniversary of September
11, 2001” made several policy recommendations, including an overhaul of the Department of
Homeland Security.

Read the full story from Georgetown University's Office of Communications.
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